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Project Status Overview 
 
The Works Phase LED Conversion of City-owned arterial roadway streetlights began installation 
on Monday, 08/21/23. In the first two weeks of construction, 329 luminaires were installed which 
is 26% of the total project scope. 
 
The field crews began work in Segment One along King Blvd, Unser Blvd, Cherry Rd, Westside 
Blvd, and Wellspring Ave. A total of 212 luminaires were installed in Segment One. 
 
In Segment Two, field crews performed work along Westphalia Blvd, Chayote Rd, and Enchanted 
Hills Blvd. A total of 117 luminaires were installed in Segment Two. 
 
Looking ahead, Dalkia will continue installation in Segment One along Unser Blvd and Southern 
Blvd to bring this Segment to substantially complete, as well as continued work in Segment Two. 
 
Conversion Work Completed from 08/21/23 – 09/01/23 
 
PROGRESS TO DATE 
 
Total Complete: 329 (26% complete) 

Segment 1: 212 (53% complete) 
Segment 2: 117 (44% complete) 

 
 
 
The maps on the following pages show Segment level progress between August 21, 2023 and 
September 1, 2023. 
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 Segment One Progress Map 

 

 
 
 

LEGEND 
 

BLACK: Upgrade Complete 
ALL OTHER COLORS: Scheduled for Upgrade 
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 Segment Two Progress Map 
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BLACK: Upgrade Complete 

ALL OTHER COLORS: Scheduled for Upgrade 


